
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations

Housing Board Buildings, Santhi Nagar ,Thiruvananthapuram-695001

NOTIFICATION
      WEBSITE REOPENED FOR APPLYING FOR ADMISSION TO   

     POST    GRADUATE COURSE IN PHARMACY (M.PHARM 2022)

     Candidates who have qualified in the Graduate Pharmacy Aptitude Test

(GPAT) – 2022 and have not applied for admission to Post Graduate Course in

Pharmacy (M.Pharm) 2022-2023 in the Government Pharmacy Colleges and in

the Government merit quota seats in Self Financing Pharmacy Colleges in Kerala

can apply from 20.10.2023 to 25.10.2023, 03.00 PM. Candidates who have

already applied for the course as per the earlier notifications shall not apply again.

Candidates are required to go through the notifications issued on 31.03.2023 and

21.09.2023 and also the applicable prospectus conditions for more details in this

regard.
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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